
COUNTY OF ULSTER  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON  

ULSTER COUNTY SANITARY CODE 

(Adoption of the rules and regulations of the Ulster Health District) 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a public hearing will be held by the Board of Health 

of the Ulster Health District, in the Ulster County Office Building, Legislative Chambers, 

6
th
 Floor, 244 Fair Street, Kingston, New York, on June 11, 2012 at 7 PM, on the Ulster 

County Sanitary Code: 

 

Adoption of the rules and regulations of the Ulster Health District that comprise the 

Ulster County Sanitary Code effective September 1, 2012 and thereafter. 

 

The proposed Sanitary Code is available for inspection by the public, during regular 

business hours, in the office of the Department of Health, 300 Flatbush Avenue, 

Kingston, New York, and can also be viewed on the county’s website at the following 

web address: http://www.co.ulster.ny.us/   

 

All interested parties shall have an opportunity to be heard on said proposed Sanitary 

Code at the time and place aforesaid. 

 

 

Dated:  May 15, 2012            Nereida Veytia, Acting Director  

Kingston, New York            Ulster County Department of Health   

 By Order of Ulster County Board of Health 


